Week beginning: 11.12.23



Dear Parents/Carers,

English - In English this week we will be focussing on writing Christmas cards and letters.

Maths - In maths the children will be consolidating their learning on place value, addition, and subtraction from this term.

Art and DT - This week we will be adding the finishing touches to our artefacts from The Titanic. The children will then be evaluating their creations and reflecting on what went well and how it could be improved in the future.

Spellings - This week we will be reviewing our learning from this half term and practising our spelling of common exception words.

Christmas Performance - Thank you to those of you who have sent your child in with their costume for the Christmas Melody! If you haven't sent it in yet, please ensure it is in school by Monday.

**Reading** - Please read with your child every night for 10 minutes and ask them questions about the book. Books will be changed on a <u>Monday</u>, <u>Wednesday</u>, and <u>Friday</u>.

Quick note: If your child has a sports club after school, please could you ensure they return their PE kit to school for the following day. Thank you 😊

We are really looking forward to performing our 'Christmas Melody' on Monday and Tuesday - we had lots of fun rehearsing, learning our lines and singing our songs. We hope you enjoy the show!

## Key Dates:

Sunday 10th 12-3pm - Manby Christmas Fair

Monday 11<sup>th</sup> 2:15pm - Year 2 Christmas Melody (young children welcome)

Tuesday 12th 9:15am - Year 2 Christmas Melody

Wednesday 13th 10.30am - Rock Steady Concert - invitations have been sent to parents by Rock Steady

Wednesday 13th 12pm - Woking Pantomime for Year 2 - Please note we will be back at school around 4.15pm.

Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> - Christmas Parties, Christmas lunch (children to come to school in party clothes - please remember these need to be suitable for indoors and outdoors)

Friday 15th December - End of Term - EARLY FINISH: 1.00pm.

Tuesday 2nd January - Inset Day

Wednesday 3rd January - Start of Spring Term

If you have any questions or concerns, regarding your child, please see your child's class teacher.

Thank you for you continued support,

The Year 2 Team ©